
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  September 13, 2010 
 
Attending members: Tim Robertson, Randy Burns, Don Weigel, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson 
 
The minutes from August’s meeting were read and approved. 
 
During last month’s meeting, the Committee was informed that Phil Rhoderick was 
required by an insurance company to get a permit for a temporary shed.  Discussion was 
held regarding the need to clarify the language in our Ordinance (Art. 4, sec 407) 
concerning temporary buildings, accessory buildings, anchoring footers, slabs, square 
footage, and lawyer verbiage.  Tim will try to work on a definition for a future meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:27PM. 


